
TO: Board of Directors

FROM: Ryan Ovenell, Deputy Superintendent

SUBJECT: Taylor AI Classroom Feasibility Study MOU

DATE: September 20, 2022

TYPE: Action Required

PocketLab's TaylorAI is a formative assessment feature in PocketLab Notebook, an online
science notebook, that checks for student understanding of content and science practices as
students complete each online science lab activity. This MOU would allow for the use of
TaylorAI and to conduct a classroom study that will be to identify whether the TaylorAI system
is feasible for classroom use, how it supports student engagement and conceptualization of force
physics units, and what feedback teachers and students have for future development of the
product.

Recommendation:

We recommend that the Board of Directors approve the Memorandum of Understanding
by and between WestEd and Stanwood-Camano School District.














